
 
 
 

 
FIRST JUDICIAL DISTRICT OF PENNSYLVANIA 

PHILADELPHIA COURT OF COMMON PLEAS 
 
 

Tuesday, January 25, 2022 
 

TRIAL DIVISION – CIVIL 
 

NOTICE TO THE BAR 
 

Re: Case Management Conference Protocol Change 
 

Please take notice that beginning Tuesday, February 1, 2022, Civil Case Management 
Conferences  will be conducted remotely and are subject to the First Judicial District’s “Policies 
and Protocols for Use of Advanced Communication Technology for Court Proceedings in Civil 
Matters,” dated July 16, 2020 (available at http://www.courts.phila.gov/covid-19). 
 
 The Scheduling Order and Notice of Rescheduling will contain the Zoom link which may 
also be accessed via http://www.courts.phila.gov/livestreams/civil/hearings/ under “Case 
Management Conference – Civil Case Management Center.”  
 
 Please direct all inquiries concerning this notice to Theresa M. Italiano, Esquire, Director, 
Civil Case Management Center at 215-686-5135. 
 

 
Honorable Lisette Shirdan-Harris 
Administrative Judge 
Trial Division 

 
Honorable Daniel J. Anders 
Supervising Judge 
Trial Division – Civil 
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